
TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

The Brooklyn Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on Thursday, December 1, 

2022 at 6:30 p.m., at the Clifford B. Green Meeting Center, 69 South Main Street Brooklyn, CT, 

in-person and virtually via Zoom, on the following application: 

 

ZBA 22-005 – Applicants: Nicole Wineland-Thomson Fisher and Gregory Fisher, Map 18, Lot 

18B, 93.4 Acres, RA Zone, proposed variance of Zoning Regulations Section 6.J.3.3 to use an 

existing building as an Events Facility by reducing the property line setbacks from 200 ft to 175 

ft to an abutter’s property line, and from 200 ft to 77 ft to a property line of other property owned 

by the applicants. 

 

Interested persons may appear and be heard. Written communications will be accepted. A copy 

of the application is available on the Town of Brooklyn website and at the Land Use office. 

Zoom meeting information will be included on the December 1, 2022 Zoning Board of Appeals 

Agenda.  

 

Bruce Parsons, Chairman 

Zoning Board of Appeals  

 

 

 


